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Dear Harris Shah, 
 

 On behalf of the scientific committee, we are pleased to inform you that your 

abstract entitled “Adaptaton of safety attitude questionnaire (SAQ) in Malaysia healthcare 

setting” is accepted for oral presentation in The 10th Biennial Conference of Asian 

Association of Social Psychology, in Yogyakarta-Indonesia, August 21 -24, 2013. The 

schedule of presentation will be announced later and posted on the webpage. 

 

 Please kindly complete your registration by following the method of payment on our 

official website http://aasp2013.psikologi.ugm.ac.id/registration-2/. Please kindly send the 

scanned payment receipt to aasp2013@ugm.ac.id before May 15, 2013 for early bird 

payment and June 30th 2013 for the second round payment.  

 

 We look forward to seeing you in Yogyakarta, Indonesia. 

 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

Uichol Kim 

Chair of Scientific Committee 
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